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Councillor Ben Shelton 
Cambridgeshire Police and Crime Panel 
c/o Paulina Ford 
Democratic Services Team 
Peterborough City Council 
 
By email: paulina.ford@peterborough.gov.uk 
 

15th June 2016 
          

Dear Ben  

I am writing to formally notify the Cambridgeshire Police and Crime Panel of the proposed 
appointment of the Deputy Police and Crime Commissioner for Cambridgeshire.  This 
notification is in accordance with Section 9 to Schedule 1 of the Police Reform and Social 
Responsibility Act 2011 (“the Act”) and paragraph 17.0 of the Police and Crime Panel’s Rules 
of Procedure.   

In accordance with Act and paragraph 17.2 of the Panel’s Rules of Procedure, I will submit a 
report to the Panel which will set out the criteria used to assess the suitability of the proposed 
Deputy, why he satisfies the criteria, and the terms and conditions on which he is to be 
appointed. 

I look forward to receiving the details of the Panel’s arrangements for the Confirmation 
Hearing for consideration of this appointment.  I will send through the report in accordance 
with the Panel’s requirements. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Jason Ablewhite 
Cambridgeshire Police and Crime Commissioner 
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